
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter and Instagram 

Drummond Central 
Upper Canada District School Board 

#dcstheplacetobee 

What’s Happening  

in November 

School Council Meeting via Teams .................................... Nov. 8 

Progress Reports Go Home ................................................ Nov. 10 

Remembrance Day ............................................................ Nov. 11 

PA Day (no school) ............................................................. Nov. 26 
 

Upcoming in December 

Virtual Holiday Presentation ............................................ Date TBD 

Winter break begins ............................................................ Dec. 18 

UCDSB Mission: 

“We prepare all students for a 

successful life.” 
 

UCDSB Vision: 

“Futures, Leading and Learning 

for All.” 

 

Vice-Principal 

Sue Byers 
 

Office Administrator 

Nancy Noonan 

 

Drummond Central School 

1469 Drummond School Rd. 

Perth, ON   K7H 3C8 
 

Telephone: 

613-267-4789 
 

Fax: 

1-855-358-3362 

www.ucdsb.on.ca 

Reminder 
Starting November 1, 

Kindergarten students 

will need to wear masks 

while at school.  

Inclement Weather Days 

If transportation is cancelled, information will be posted, by 6:15 am, 

to school Facebook pages, all UCDSB social media platforms, 

shared with local media outlets and emailed to all parents signed 

up for My Family Room.  

All schools will remain open for staff and students during inclement 

weather days in the 2021-2022 school year. 

Dress for Weather 

November can bring a mix of 

weather - snow, rain, sunshine, 

wind, etc.   Please make sure your 

child(ren) are dressed for the 

weather.  Packing extra mittens 

and socks are always a good idea! 



#dcstheplacetobee 

For Families:  
 

COVID-19 isn’t the only virus we all want to avoid. A COVID-19 test may not be needed 

when you only have a runny nose or a sore throat but these symptoms can still spread illness 

to others. Don’t go to school, work or visit others if you are feeling sick. Talk to your health 

care provider or call the School Health Line at 1-866-236-0123. Complete the school 

screening tool before each school day at: https://bit.ly/3v8r8RG  

 

My child had a high risk exposure to COVID-19 at school, what do we do? Check your 

email for a high risk letter from the Health Unit sent by your school or school board. The 

letter gives instructions on self-isolation, monitoring your child for symptoms, testing, and 

guidance for household members. Public Health will also be calling you within a 24 hour 

period to review the information in the letter. Call the School Health line at 1-866-236-0123 if 

your child had a high risk exposure and has symptoms or if you have urgent questions.   

 

Urgent Dental Needs? Call Us! Do you have a child 17 and under who is in pain or you think 

has a cavity? If it would be a financial hardship to pay for dental care, call us today to 

learn more about the free government-funded Healthy Smiles Ontario (HSO) dental 

program. Please call the LGLDHU today for more information at 1-800-660-5853 or visit our 

website at http://bit.ly/HealthySmilesON 

E-Bits November 2021 

Three Neighbours Math Question 

Take three numbers that are 'next door neighbours' when 
you count. These are called consecutive numbers. 

Add them together. 

What do you notice? 

Take another three consecutive numbers and add them together. 

What do you notice? 

Can you prove that this is always true by looking carefully at one of 

your examples 

 

https://bit.ly/3v8r8RG
http://bit.ly/HealthySmilesON


Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 6    Set clocks 

back 1 hour 

before going 

to bed 

7 8 

School 

Council Mtg 

6:30 pm via 

Teams 

9 10 

Progress 

reports go 

home 

11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30     

Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week 


